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We had great participation at the November fly-
in to Weatherford, Oklahoma. 29 people joined 
us with 17 planes. Even Whit Hickman, the 
executive director of ABS joined us. Also a few 
nonmember Bonanza owners flew in and asked 
to join us for the day. SWBS continues to live up 
to the nickname we have been given, “the fun 
group.” 

We shuttled people to Lucille’s Roadhouse with 
a courtesy car and a couple of members’ who 
drove to the event. Thanks Weebs (John 
Wiebner), Kevin O’Halloran, Ed Braly and of 
course, Rich Faust for driving. The wait staff at 
Lucille’s was very friendly. Food was good and 
the desserts were very large. 

We made our way back to the airport where we 
were met by Max Ary, the executive director of 
Stafford Air & Space Museum and the docent for 
our tour. I believe the museum exceeded 
everyone’s expectations. A few people decided 
to spend the night in Weatherford, and I 
understand they went out and had a lovely 
dinner. 

Cody, the line guy, was very helpful and 
courteous. Overall, Weatherford, Oklahoma 
made us all feel very welcome. 

Hope to see you at the next event! 

 

 

 

 

 

Aircraft parking at Weatherford 

 

 



 

SWBS at Weatherford, OK, Nov.12, 2022 

 

 

 

THAT’S ALL FOLKS 
 


